PENN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS



100 Municipal Building Road Duncannon, PA 17020-1100 Office 717-834-5281 Fax 717-834-6854

Email penntwp6@ptd.net

Karen Potteiger Clifford Lindgren Forrest Woodward

Minutes of 2/25/25

The Penn Township Board of Supervisors (PTS) met on Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 6:45 p.m. in the Municipal Building for a hearing of the proposed Supervisor Compensation Ordinance 2025-01. Chairman Clifford Lindgren, Vice-Chairman Karen Potteiger, and Supervisor Forrest Woodward attended. Other personnel present were Secretary Jennifer Blouch (hereinafter referred to as Secretary), Darrel Dethlefs (hereinafter referred to as Solicitor), and Helen Klinepeter (hereinafter referred to as Assistant Secretary). A list of visitors attending is on file in the Township Office.

Chairman Lindgren opened the hearing and turned it over to the Solicitor.

Solicitor entered the following exhibits into record.

Exhibit 1- Draft Supervisor Compensation Ordinance 2025-01

The Solicitor read the preamble for the Ordinance.

The Solicitor asked if the public has any testimony or statements they would like to make pertaining to the proposed ordinance. There was no testimony or statements made.

The Solicitor asked if the board wished to speak about the ordinance. Chairman Lindgren offered that he thinks it's a good ordinance. Solicitor stated that the proposed ordinance complies with The Act as passed by The General Assembly.

The solicitor closed the hearing at 6:47pm.

Respectfully Submitted, Jennifer Blouch Secretary